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Guy Barnett, Liberal Member for Lyons 

2019 Deloraine Street Car Show 

It gave me great pleasure to support the 2019 Deloraine Street Car Show by providing a 

$2000 grant to help the organising team promote this fantastic event held across the 16th and 

17th of February. 

I was on hand this year helping draw raffle prizes, before taking the time to thoroughly enjoy a 

day of local produce, entertainment, and of course admiring classic automobiles. 

In its 4th year, the 2019 Deloraine Street Car Show is the only street-based car show in 

Tasmania. As such, the main street of Deloraine was closed to allow patrons from across 

Tasmania and interstate to get up close and appreciate these magnificent vehicles in a safe 

environment. 

Hosted by the Van Diemans Street Rod Club, hundreds of pre-1988 vehicles were on display, 

along with live bands, kids entertainment and plenty of attractions creating a great day out for 

the whole family and supporting local businesses.  

These special interest vehicles are an historic link to our motoring past, and can be appreciated 

as works of art, with many painstaking hours put into restoring and preserving these cars. 

The Hodgman Liberal Government is committed to working with and supporting regional areas 

and ensuring that all Tasmanians can share in the benefit of a strong economy and sound 

financial management. 


